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December 19, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
Re: Docket UG-240881, NW Natural Tariff Schedule Revisions Compliance Filing 
 
 
Mr. Killip, 
 
On December 18, 2024, Northwest Natural Gas Company filed sheet revisions to Tariff WN U-6 
for Rate Schedules 1, 2, 3, 27, 41, 42, and 43.  The foregoing Rate Schedules are being updated 
to reflect changes in rates corresponding to approval of Rate Schedule 231 during Open Meeting 
on December 19, 2024.  The proposed effective date for these revisions is January 1, 2025. 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-07-880(4), Commission Staff provides this letter as notice that these 
revisions were reviewed for compliance and are found to be in accordance with Commission 
direction and will result in rates that are fair, just, reasonable, and sufficient.  Consequently, 
Commission Staff requests a compliance acknowledgment be provided pursuant to WAC 480-
07-880(2) thereby allowing the revised Rate Schedules to become effective January 1, 2025. 
 
Thank you kindly for your attention to this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Kody McConnell 
Regulatory Analyst 
Energy Rates & Services Section 
Regulatory Services Division 
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